

April 23, 2019

Sandra Hillson Smith Elementary School shillson@lincnet.org

Dear Sandra:

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate you on being awarded the School Nutrition Association of Massachusetts Manager of the Year award AND the Northeast Regional Manager of the Year award, presented by SNA National, in honor of Louise Sublette. The award is considered the highest honor a school nutrition manager can earn. It recognizes the importance of those closest to the school nutrition program, you.

This award is given to the manager who successfully demonstrates their skill in providing an extra ordinary cafeteria environment, management and development of staff, involvement in SNA, and school and community outreach. You have been identified as a manager that exceeds in all of these areas. Congratulations on a job well done. The Lincoln School District and the School Nutrition Association are lucky to have you in the nutrition field.

As the state winner for Massachusetts, you will be recognized at the SNA of Massachusetts Fall Conference (invitation to be sent this fall) in Worcester, MA on Tuesday, October 22, 2019.

Should you choose to attend, you will also be recognized at the National level at the Annual National Conference in St. Louis, MO, where you will receive a certificate and ribbon and you will be recognized at the Red Carpet Awards Ceremony. You will also be recognized as the Regional Winner. National award winners will be announced and recognized at the conference in St. Louis.

I wish you sincere congratulations on your award and hope to see you both at the conference in Worcester this fall and this summer when you can walk the red carpet in St. Louis!

Sincerely,

Catherine Donovan M.Ed. SNS

President. School Nutrition Association of Mass

Catherina a. Donovam

Hamilton-Wenham RSD

cc: Cathleen Higgins chiggins@lincnet.org